

March 6, 2013

Dear Chair and Members, Corporate Services Committee 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

Re: Voting Representation on the Transportation Advisory Committee

In response to the letter received on January 25, 2013 from Heather Lysynski, Committee Secretary, Transportation Advisory Committee, on behalf of the Old East Village Board of Directors, I would like to designate Michael Clark, Senior Researcher, Old East Village BIA, as the representative for the Old East Village Business Improvement Area and nominate him for a position on the Transportation Advisory Committee.

Sincerely,

Ken Keane

Chair.

Old East Village Business Improvement Area